
Response to consultation questions regarding the Statutory Review of the Online Safety Act 2021 

 

The current act is sufficient, if anything it already overrides many of Australians rights to free speech.  

An example of which is the attempt to takedown the video of the stabbing of Bishop Mar Mari 

Emmanuel and the ridiculous preventable court case that followed with Elon Musk when he 

rightfully refused to comply. 

The Esafety Commissioner is unelected and unnecessary for the Australian public’s online safety. Her 

wage could be better spent on real issues, including but not limited to the increased cost of living, 

health care accessibility, infrastructure which is insufficient for the growing population and a review 

of our immigration laws that impact on all of the above. 


